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July 31, 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Welcome back! I do hope that you all have had a wonderful summer vacation.  We 
have had some changes here at Tipton School.  Replacing Dr. Guerrero are Mrs. Bettencourt, Mr. Munoz, 
and Mr. Hernandez who will divide the responsibilities of operating the district.  You may contact any one 
of us with questions or concerns.  In addition, the attendance office has been moved to the 400 wing 
building and can be reached directly at (559) 752-1230.  
 
School starts on Wednesday, August 9, 2017 at 8:20 a.m. Breakfast for grades TK-5th will be served 
daily from 7:50 am until 8:15 am in the cafeteria. Breakfast for grades 6th-8th will be served during the 
9:40 a.m. recess.  School will be dismissed on Wednesdays at 1:30 p.m. All Kindergarten students need 
to be taken to their classroom for the first 3 days of school.  After that they will need to be dropped off 
in the cafeteria each day by 8:15 a.m.  

 
Students are not allowed on campus before 7:50 a.m. There is no adult supervision until 7:50 a.m. each 
morning. Please do not send your students to school early. All students will need to enter campus using 
the front gate located on Evans Road from 7:50 am - 8:00 am. All other gates will be opened at 8:00 am 
for students to use. All students who arrive to school between 7:50 a.m. and 8:00 a.m. will be required to 
report to the cafeteria. Students may go to the playground at 8:00 a.m. each morning.   

 
On Monday, August 9, 2017 we will be posting the list of classes in front of the school. Please feel free 
to come by and look to see who your child’s teacher will be for the upcoming school year. We will also 
have a list out front on the first day of school next to the main office.  

 
Sign-ups for the after school program will be held the morning of Wednesday, August 9th before school 
starts. The after school program is for students in 1st – 8th grade and will begin the first day of school.  

 
If you are dropping off your child in front of the school you will need to park your car to let them out. 
You may not park or stop on the crosswalk in front of the school. Children are walking to school and 
they need to be able to cross the road safely. Our top priority is the safety and well-being of your child.  
We want all of our students to make it to and from school safely each day.  
 
Again, welcome back to school and we all look forward to seeing everyone on Wednesday, August 9, 
2017. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stacey Bettencourt 
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